
The Fox Point-Bayside School District has established the following number of new
students per grade level to be accepted in the District as part of the Open
Enrollment Program for the 2024-2025 school year. Please note that preference
will be given to students who currently have siblings attending the District and to
students who attended a school in the District during the 2024-2025 school year.

GRADE
REGULAR EDUCATION OPEN

ENROLLMENT SEATS AVAILABLE

4K 0

5K 7

1st 0

2nd 0

3rd 0

4th 2

5th 5

6th 0

7th 0

8th 0

The Fox Point-Bayside School District has 0 (zero) seats available in Special
Education for the 2024-25 school year, based on the Department of Public
Instruction’s caseload guidelines.


